
BUXTED HORTICULTURAL SOCIETY 

 

Notice of the ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING to be held on Wednesday 31st March 2021 to be held at 

6.00 pm due to Covid-19 restrictions the meeting will be held by means of Zoom conference, those wishing 

to take part should email buxtedhorticulturalsociety@btconnect.com who will provide a Zoom invitation. 

 

 

Agenda 

1. Minutes of the 2020 AGM – to be agreed and signed off. 

2. Matters Arising 

3. Chairman’s Report – no report due to Covid-19 restrictions in 2020 

4. Secretary’s Report - no report due to Covid-19 restrictions in 2020 

5. Treasurers Report – statement of financial position 

6. Future of the Society 

7. Election of: 

 

* Chairman – Position vacant – Linda Churnside standing for election 

* Vice Chairman – David Wells standing for re-election and to assist remotely with 

transition of society to new officers 

* Treasurer – Stephen Povey who is standing for re-election  

* Auditor (non-society member) – Mr Malcolm Noble – resigning after 2020 finances 

are audited position therefore is vacant and will need to be filled by March 2022 

* Secretary – Position vacant – Susan Pearson standing for election 

* Membership Secretary – Position vacant 

* Show Secretary – Position vacant – Lisa Ayling standing for election 

* Show / Events administrator – Position vacant 

* Committee member - Post vacant 

* Committee member - Post vacant 

* Committee member - Post vacant 

* Committee member - Post vacant 

* Committee member - Post vacant 

* Committee member - Post vacant 

* Committee member - Post vacant  

 

8. Proposal of membership fees for 2021 to remain unchanged as £4.00 single and £5.50 for 

couples. £6.50 for family. 

9. Any Other Business 

 

 

_____________________________________________ 

 

Notices for 2021 

 

Due to on-going Covid-19 restrictions there are no planned shows or events 

at this time. 

 

However, we really hope that some form of get together and/or show may be 

possible later in 2021 once all restrictions are lifted. 

 

The society would welcome some additional help so please contact Linda for 

details of how you could help preserve 151 years of this fantastic society by 

becoming a committee member (nothing too onerous!) 

mailto:buxtedhorticulturalsociety@btconnect.com

